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I wish to express my absolute disgust at silencing the whistle blowers who uncover some horrific 
truths that occur in the agricultural industry. No-one has the right to treat animals the way they 
have been mistreated in the past and continue to be. I propose cruelty to animals and obvious 
suffering that they endure in factory farms has to stop and those found guilty of mistreatment 
need much stronger, harsher penalties imposed on them. 
 


